
From: Lisa Vierling
To: Mary Brooks
Subject: FW: Opioid Settlement Request from Guilford County
Date: Tuesday, June 22, 2021 4:09:15 PM
Attachments: 20210621134615561.pdf

Lisa B. Vierling, MMC

CITY OF HIGH POINT
City Clerk

211 S Hamilton, Room 320| High Point, NC 27260
336.883.3536 | fax: 336.822.7067
lisa.vierling@highpointnc.gov | www.highpointnc.gov

Follow US – Linkedin | Facebook

Please be aware that e-mail and attachments sent to and from this address are subject to the
North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties.

-----Original Message-----
From: JoAnne Carlyle <joanne.carlyle@highpointnc.gov>
Sent: Monday, June 21, 2021 1:47 PM
To: Jay Wagner <jay.wagner@highpointnc.gov>; Britt Moore <britt.moore@highpointnc.gov>; Christopher
Williams <chris.williams@highpointnc.gov>; Cyril Jefferson <cyril.jefferson@highpointnc.gov>; Michael Holmes
<michael.holmes@highpointnc.gov>; Monica L. Peters <monica.peters@highpointnc.gov>; Tyrone Johnson
<tyrone.johnson@highpointnc.gov>; Victor Jones <victor.jones@highpointnc.gov>; Wesley Hudson
<Wesley.hudson@highpointnc.gov>
Cc: Randy McCaslin <randy.mccaslin@highpointnc.gov>; Lisa Vierling <lisa.vierling@highpointnc.gov>
Subject: Opioid Settlement Request from Guilford County

Please find attached a Resolution and Memorandum of Agreement which has been presented from Guilford County
with a request for consideration by the High Point City Council.  The final decision regarding a settlement in the
matter will be influenced by the support which the Counties and States can show from all local governmental
entities. Hence, it's important for Guilford to request your approval/support. 

Although High Point did not file a lawsuit against the pharmaceuticals, HP is still entitled to receive some of the
settlement funds, should such be awarded.

This item has been placed in a packet for an addendum item.  The information is rather voluminous and I wanted
you to have an opportunity for review prior to tonight. 

Thanks,
jc

-----Original Message-----
From: scanner.NOreply@highpointnc.gov <scanner.NOreply@highpointnc.gov>
Sent: Monday, June 21, 2021 1:46 PM
To: JoAnne Carlyle <joanne.carlyle@highpointnc.gov>; Amy Myers <amy.myers@highpointnc.gov>

mailto:lisa.vierling@highpointnc.gov
mailto:mary.brooks@highpointnc.gov







































































































































































Subject: Message from "adadcp"

This E-mail was sent from "adadcp" (IM C6000).

Scan Date: 06.21.2021 13:46:15 (-0400)
Queries to: scanner.NOreply@highpointnc.gov


